
 
 
 

 
 

Today’s Sabbath Rest Ends  8:26 pm 
 

Next Sabbath’s Welcome  8:34 pm  
 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS:   Tuesday – Thursday from 10:30AM – 4:00PM 
5575 Fruitland Road NE, Salem, Oregon 97317  (503) 363-0390  

 

 

 Chad Reisig      Lead Pastor              chad@eastsalemchurch.org  
Debbie Starr      Office Manager            secretary@eastsalemchurch.org  
LuDell Parrett      Head Elder              headelder@eastsalemchurch.org  
Cheryl Young      Prayer Chain              prayers@eastsalemchurch.org  

 

 Livingstone Adventist Academy    info@laaonline.org        (503) 363-9408 
  Office Hours: Mon – Thru 8:30AM – 3:00PM & Fri 8:30AM – 2:00PM 

 

 Salem Adventist Community Service Center        (503) 363-8893 
Monday & Tuesday 10:00AM - Noon 

 

IMPORTANT LINKS 
 

Church Website:               eastsalemchurch.org  

Online Bulletin:   eastsalemchurch.org/bulletin 

Online Giving:  eastsalemchurch.org/give 

Online Services:  youtube.com/user/eastsalemchurch 

Church Facebook:  facebook.com/eastsalemchurch/ 

 

QR Code: If you would like to give online, scan this QR code 
with your phone or tablet’s camera!  This will automatically 
redirect you to the Adventist Giving page for East Salem. 

 

Church Calendar 
     

May 2021 
  11 Church Board Meeting – 7:00PM 
  15 Message – Pastor Chad Reisig – 11:00AM 
  22 Message – Josue Gabriel – 11:00AM 
  29 Message – Dave Cutz – 11:00AM 
   

Weekly Schedule 
Sunday 5:00PM      Feeding the Homeless - “Arches” 615 Commercial St NE 
Wednesday 6:30PM      Pathfinders - back parking lot (3rd & 4th Wednesday’s) 
  7:00PM      House of Prayer – Chapel (every Wednesday) 
 

 

East Salem Adventist Church 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                            

May 8, 2021 
 

Worship Services  11:00AM 
 

Special Music                 Lisa Reynoso 
 

Welcome/Offering             Disaster & Famine Relief                LuDell Parrett 
         

Mother’s Day Recognition                            LuDell Parrett 
 

Praise Team      Young Adult Worship Team 
                            

Message                               Church Idols                  Pastor Chad Reisig 
 

WELCOME: We welcome everyone - - especially our guests!  We pray you 
will be blessed in worship and fellowship in this place. 

 

TODAY’S SCRIPTURE: “You stubborn people!  You are 

heathen at heart and deaf to the truth.  Must you 

forever resist the Holy Spirit?  That’s what your 

ancestors did, and so do you!”    Acts 7:51 NLT 

 

Deacons on Duty:                            Dean Chrowl, Alfredo Basto, Gary Wolfsen 

Our Purpose: 
To bring people to Jesus and into the safety of God’s family; nurturing                     

spiritual growth, equipping for ministry, and glorifying God. 
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This is the confidence we have in approaching 
God: that if we ask anything according to His will, 
He hears us.  1 John 5:14 NIV 
 

PRAYER MINISTRY:  Livingstone Adventist Academy, James Robertson, Cheryl 
Young, Kathleen Walter, Bill Fisher Jr, LuDell and Dave Parrett, Dave Chrowl, Fonda 
Cox, Charles & Jennie Roddy, Lu Stout, Jensen Family, Milton “Chris” Christensen, 
Lou Michel, Fiel Trapero, Pastor Lee Larson, Lue Michel, David Hathaway, Fonda 
Cox’s Aunt Linda who had a stroke and is now refusing to eat..    
 

 

HEALING PRAYERS  
 Update on Fonda Cox: Fonda’s surgery has now been moved to June 3rd.  

Fonda is doing well but waiting and worrying is tough on her and the family.  
Pray the surgery will not be moved again and when the surgery happens, 
all goes well. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS
 

TRANSFER OF MEMBERSHIP 
First Reading to East Salem Adventist Church: Marleen McFee from Inside Out 
Ministries, Salem, Oregon 
First Reading to East Salem Adventist Church: Carlos Rosales from Inside Out 
Ministries, Salem, Oregon 
 

THANK YOU A big thank you to Pastor Chad, Debbie, and my church family for the 
beautiful birthday card.  Praise the Lord for my 96 years of my life with much love, 
Marie Savard 
 

THANK YOU To my ‘Church Family’ for the lovely birthday card!  I thank God for 
the beautiful blue sky day filled with beautiful blooming flowers and tress. God is 
good!  JoAnne Robertson 
 

EMERGENCY MEDICAL PERSONNEL The Deacons have a list of church 
members who could be called on during church service or church function, in case 
of a medical emergency.  If you could be one of these people, please contact Debbie 
to be added to the list. 
 

PHOTOS NEEDED The Oregon Conference Children’s Ministry is working on the 
program for the 2021 Gladstone Camp Meeting.  They want to include photos of our 
kids in the camp meeting program.  The photos need to illustrate:  

 Showing of God’s love 

 Being brave or helpful 

 Being free or joyful 

Please email the photos to shirley.allen@oc.npuc.org 

 

THANK YOU!  

We would like to say thank you to all the 
mothers and women of East, for the   

positive influence you make here at East,                  
at home with your own family, and with                  

your friends and colleagues. 
 
 
 

ENROLLMENT NOW Livingstone Adventist Academy is now 
accepting applications for new and returning students for the 2021-22 
school year. Apply now on their website: www.livingstone.academy.  
Space is limited, so enroll now to save your spot! 

 

JOG-A-THON Pastor Chad is participating in the Livingstone Adventist Academy 
Jog-a-Thon on May 14th.  If you would like to sponsor his run, you can make a flat 
donation in his name.  For more information, visit the school website at 
www.livingstone.academy and then click on the Jog-a-Thon link. 
 

GOT PIE??  The 8th grade class at Livingstone Adventist Academy is having a Pie 
Fundraiser. See your insert for more information or contact teacher Laura Bronson 
at lbronson@laaonline.org.  Deadline for orders is May 10th.  Order yours now!! 
 

 

 

Birthday cards are one of those behind the scene items that takes place here at 
East.  If you had a birthday this year and didn’t receive your birthday card, contact 
Debbie to verify we have the correct date and mailing address. 
 

NEXT WEEK’S OFFERING ~ Local Church Budget 

LOCAL CHURCH BUDGET SUPPORT AT A GLANCE 

  MTD YTD 

FISCAL YEAR 1/1/21 - 12/31/21  4/30/2021 4/30/2021 

Offerings Needed  18,635     74,540 

Offerings Received       18,168    59,945 

Period Over / (Short) Totals         (467)   (14,595) 

Tithe money does not fund the $18,635 needed each month to operate our local church and its ministries. 

 

Your offerings can be deposited in the 2 offering boxes in the foyer mounted outside the Sanctuary doors. 
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